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 Easter Celebrations 
As always we had a wonderful last day of term. Many thanks to everyone who    
supported their pupils with the hard boiled eggs and Easter bonnets.                   
More photographs are in the entrance area. 

Special Mentions Assembly for Foundation and Key 
Stage One Parents: Friday 21st April 
With no snow forecasted for this Friday, the cancelled assembly will 
take place at the end of this week. We hope you can come. 



 

The Masked Singer/Dancer 
 
Thank you for all your kind comments 
about the YouTube video (link below) 
 
If you have not yet had a look, just click on 
the link to see how talented some of the     
Wembrook staff are!!!!! 

 
 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=uwuYWlPFwyY  

Monday 1st May Bank Holiday. School Closed 

Monday 8th May Bank Holiday. School Closed 

Tuesday 9th May –Friday 12th May Year Six SAT’s. All children must be in 
school 

Friday 26th May INSET Day. School closed to pupils 

Monday 29th May to Friday 2nd June 
(inclusive) 

Half Term 

Friday 30th June INSET Day. School closed to pupils 

Tuesday 25th July Last day of the summer term 

Dates for your Diary 

School Meal Costs 
I have been informed by Educaterers, our school dinner provider, that 
there will be an increase in schools meals by 12 pence to £2.42 a day. 
This will commence at the beginning of the summer term.  
This means those purchasing a meal everyday for the week will now 
have to pay £12.10. This is obviously linked to external costs beyond 
their control. 

Please take a note of  the four weeks which will only be four days! 

Clubs for this term will be launched in the next newsletter 

The Wembrook Incredible Inflatable Sports Bonanza 
The LA in their great wisdom have the school year finishing on Tuesday 25th July! 
The school has already been busy beginning to organise two days of pure               
unadulterated fun.  
The clear expectation is that all children will be in for those days. Please make sure 
they are! 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=uwuYWlPFwyY

